
Become an AccessArt Member –
Hospital  Education  and
Hospices

AccessArt is designed to be used in a variety of
settings and with all audiences. Many hospitals
already use our resources within their education
offer, and we are very keen to develop our work in
this area. 

 Explore  the  benefits  of  being  an  AccessArt
member. Join our community and find out how we can
help support art education in your setting. 

Find  everything  we  have  to  offer  Hospital
Education and Hospices here.

https://www.accessart.org.uk/become-a-member-hospital-education-hospices/
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https://www.accessart.org.uk/the-accessart-offer-to-hospital-education-and-hospices/


AccessArt is a UK registered charity and a Subject
Association for Art.

Join For AccessArt Member Benefits

free membership for hospices

Find out how to claim your free lifetime
membership below

access to over 1500 resources

https://www.accessart.org.uk/teamaccessart/
https://www.subjectassociations.org.uk/our-members/
https://www.subjectassociations.org.uk/our-members/


Fully flexible resources to suit all learners and
a collection aimed at wellbeing

AccessArt Primary Art Curriculum

https://www.accessart.org.uk/find-a-resource/
https://www.accessart.org.uk/arts-and-wellbeing/


And access to all downloadable and editable
support documents

Inspirational Zoom CPD

https://www.accessart.org.uk/primary-art-curriculum/
https://www.accessart.org.uk/primary-art-curriculum-supporting-documents-and-information/
https://www.accessart.org.uk/primary-art-curriculum-supporting-documents-and-information/


And recordings of past sessions

Visual Arts pedagogy resources

https://www.accessart.org.uk/zoom-events/
https://www.accessart.org.uk/past-session-recordings/


To help you develop your love of teaching art

Journeys to build experience

https://www.accessart.org.uk/visual-arts-pedagogy/


Access to the Drawing Journey and Sketchbook
Journey resources

join participatory events

https://www.accessart.org.uk/accessart-drawing-journey-ages-5-11/
https://www.accessart.org.uk/the-sketchbook-journey/
https://www.accessart.org.uk/the-sketchbook-journey/


Take part in our Participatory Projects

contribute to our resources!

https://www.accessart.org.uk/accessart-participatory-projects/
https://www.accessart.org.uk/accessart-participatory-projects/


Contribute to our resources or present at our zoom
events 

are you working in a hospice?

AccessArt would like to offer all hospices (UK and
Overseas) free lifetime membership of AccessArt.

 

Free Lifetime Membership for Hospices

https://www.accessart.org.uk/be-a-resource-contributor/
https://www.accessart.org.uk/be-a-resource-contributor/
https://www.accessart.org.uk/art-inset-cpd-networking-workshops/
https://www.accessart.org.uk/art-inset-cpd-networking-workshops/


We hope that by giving hospices free lifetime
access more adults and children can benefit from
the  wellbeing  experienced  whilst  undertaking
creative activities.

To  claim  your  free  lifetime  membership  of
AccessArt  simply  email  andrea@accessart.org.uk.
Please title your email subject header “hospice
membership”, and don’t forget to include:

Your name

Your job title

Your email address

The name of the hospice

Your country

mailto:andrea@accessart.org.uk


Join Now

Join AccessArt to access all the above benefits
starting at £42 a year. 
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https://www.subjectassociations.org.uk/


https://www.schemesupport.co.uk/
https://www.accessart.org.uk/accessart-map/

